The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, July 31, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.
at the Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly Work Session with Commissioners
Calhoun, Denham and McCard present. Commissioners Burgess and Hall were not present.
Staff present were Joe Saxon, County Manager, Latrice Wilson, County Clerk and John Holland,
County Attorney. Others present were Dustin Beaty, Road Superintendent, Robby Royal, EMS
Director, Ben Baker, Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer and Jan Winter, Elections Superintendent.

Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Mr. Ben Baker gave the invocation.

Commissioners discussed board appointment for Sylvia Lamb to the Board of Assessors
for a six-year term effective July 14, 2018 to July 14, 2024.

Commissioners discussed board appointment for Patricia Harris replacing Debbie Herrin
to the Turner County Department of Family and Children Services board for a five-year term
effective July 1, 2018 to June 30, 2023.

Commissioners discussed appointing a voting delegate for the 2018 Legislative
Leadership Conference Business Session.

County Manager gave an update to the board on the following items:

1. Budget Public Hearing for FY 2018-2019 scheduled for Wednesday, August 1, 2018.
2. Airport Fencing Project.

Motion by Commissioner Calhoun to adjourn the meeting at 6:06 p.m.

Nick Denham, Chairman

Attest:

Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk



